
To: Principals, Athletic Directors, Wrestling Coaches and/or Cheer Coaches, Wrestling Schools 
From: Greg Stahl, Assistant Executive Director 
Subject: Videotaping and Banners – State Wrestling 
 

VIDEO TAPING 
 
Specifically, I would refer you and your coaching staff to Item K, page 18-19, of the MSHSAA 
Wrestling Manual which spells out the details of videotaping wrestling contests. 
 
The following procedures will be used at the Mizzou Arena.  No video tapes will be collected.  In 
addition, there will be no reserved section for videotaping in the Mizzou Arena and the following 
restrictions will apply: 
 

1. Anyone may videotape from anywhere in the seating area; 
2. Only a "stick" may be used to support the camera, no tripods; 
3. No electricity will be available; 
4. No videotaping may be done in the isles nor may equipment be left in the bleachers. 

 
Administrators are asked to share this information with not only your coaching staff but also with 
parents who may desire to videotape.  Should there be any questions concerning the 
videotaping policy, please contact our office. 
 

SIGNS AND BANNERS 
 
Based on the history of issues with banners at 
the MSHSAA State Wrestling Championships 
and disrespect to the arena staff, the MSHSAA 
Wrestling Advisory Committee supports the 
MSHSAA and Mizzou Arena staff in prohibiting 
the hanging of banners at the MSHSAA State 
Wrestling Championships beginning on 
February 19, 2015 at the 2015 MSHSAA State 
Championships. 
 
HANGING OF SIGNS OR BANNERS AT THE 
MIZZOU ARENA IS NOT PERMITTED  
 
. 


